
**********IMPORTANT********** 
 

There will be NO REHEARSAL on 

Thursday, December 18th 2014 
 

Due to the high number of students that will be absent on 
Thursday, December 18th, we have decided to cancel rehearsal.  
 
 
The first rehearsal will now take place on Tuesday, January 
6th 2015. Please see the schedule below for the week of 
1/5/15. 
 
Don’t forget to bring your signed commitment contract on the 
6th! 
 
 

 
 

Schedule: Week of January 5, 2015 
 

Tuesday, 1/6: FULL CAST 3:15-5:30 
 

Thursday, 1/8: FULL CAST 3:15-5:30 
 

Friday, 1/9: FULL CAST 3:15-5:30 
 


